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  *****Beware!  New IRS Mail Scam *****  

 

 

 

Criminals have tried different kinds of phone and email scams posing as the IRS in an attempt 

to extort money.  Many of you have received these emails and phone calls.  Generally the 

scams have been easy to uncover because the IRS initially contacts the taxpayer by letter and 

follows very strict rules with its enforcement actions.  Scammers have caught onto this and are 

targeting people by mailing or emailing fake notices requiring immediate payment. 

 

These scammers have duplicated the look of the official IRS Mail Notices.  Though the P.O. 

Box is incorrect, the letters come addressed from the cities the IRS has service centers in.  To 

the untrained eye it might appear that the letter is actually from the IRS.  Included in this 

newsletter is a copy of one of these letters. 

 

If you receive any correspondence from the IRS please have one of our Tax Professionals 

review the notice before you respond. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Earl M. Salter, EA. #9665 Richard J. Cavish, EA. #27191 Brenan J. Cavish, EA.#117508 

Website: www.nbs-tax.com 
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